
  
   

 

7th February 2017  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

French Students’ return visit to Salisbury 31st March to 7th April 2017 

 

There will be a meeting at 4.15pm on Monday 27th February in W4 to discuss hosting French 

students and their stay in Salisbury. This is an opportunity to discuss dietary queries, answer any 

questions and address any expectations you may have. 

An itinerary will be made available to you at this meeting, which should last an hour maximum. 

If you are unable to attend, please ensure your son is present to receive and relay the information 

to you. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Mrs Gosse 
Head of French Department 
hmg@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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